
Silent Special Temporary Authority Request Withdrawal due to  

Resumption of Licensed Operations 

 

  

 W15EA-D has repaired the transmission line that was damaged from the transmission 

line fire. The station withdraws this silent special temporary authority as it resumed licensed 

operations as of 8 February 2021. 

 

 


